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March 17, 2008 

 
 

Minutes of Measure A Citizens Oversight Committee 
 
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P. M.  
 
2. Pat Van Lieshout discussed the progress on the CHS swimming pool project.  He 

described the slowdown because of the delay in receiving the filters, chlorinator, and 
mechanical equipment for the pool.  The new project completion date is the end of 
June. 

 
3. Darlene Gibson requested to have balances brought forward on each one of the 

projects.  Jim Frost will provide these at the next meeting. 
 

4. Progress on the other projects was discussed.  The Performing Arts Center is still in the 
Department of State Architect.  Toyon Modernization is also with the D.S. A.  Both 
projects should be approved soon, so we can go to bid.  We are still gathering prices 
for the Toyon fields so we can get an estimate of the total project cost. 

 
5. The committee then took a tour of the Valley Springs project visiting the new quad 

area, classrooms, the new library and parking areas 
 

6. The next meeting was scheduled for June 2, 2008 at 6p.m. at the Calaveras High 
School Office.   
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